
From: Joshua Walthall <jwalthall@bobllaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 2:23 PM 
To: Megan Kluttz (Rep. Jake H. Johnson) <Megan.Kluttz@ncleg.gov> 
Subject: Angel Gray 
 
Ms. Kluttz: 
 
My name is Joshua Walthall, and I'm an attorney in Raleigh.  I've been hired to represent Ms. Angel Gray 
in connection with the April 10, 2023 letter she received from the House Oversight and Reform 
Committee inviting her to answer questions at a hearing on April 18, 2023 at 3pm in the Legislative 
Building.   
 
Ms. Gray will be happy to appear at that time and answer questions.  I will be there to assist Ms. Gray in 
complying with the Rules of Professional Conduct, which govern all lawyers in North Carolina and have 
specific prohibitions on breaching client confidentiality and the attorney-client privilege.  Nonetheless, 
aside from information she is prohibited from disclosing, Ms. Gray will gladly answer the Committee's 
questions.  Not knowing what those questions are, we have no written testimony to provide in advance 
of the hearing. 
 
Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions or concerns in this regard. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Joshua Walthall 
Partner | Boerema Blackton, LLP 
Professional Licensing Attorney 
4801 Glenwood Ave, Suite 200 
Raleigh, NC 27612 
919-801-6208 | jwalthall@bobllaw.com 
ncprofessionallicensing.com 
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